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THE INTER-AMERICAN COURT CLOSED, IN EL SALVADOR, THE SECOND 
COURSE ON ITS CASE LAW CONCERNING INDIGENOUS PEOPLES, 

ENVIRONMENTAL RIGHTS AND HUMAN RIGHTS DEFENDERS 

 

 
 

San Jose, Costa Rica, March 22, 2021.- On March 19, the Inter-American Court was with El 

Salvador to close the second course for specific training on “Indigenous peoples’ rights, 

environmental rights and human rights defenders in the case law of the I/A Court H.R.” The 

course took place from March 17 to 19, 2021, over the virtual platform of the “Dr. Arturo Zeledón 

Castrillo” Judicial Training Academy of El Salvador, with the participation of over 40 people from 

the administration of justice, including judges, prosecutors and public defenders, as well as other 

key institutions for human rights protection in the country.  

 

The training program is part of the project “Strengthening Human Rights Protection and the Rule 

of Law through Jurisprudential Dialog, Capacity Building and Enforcement of the Judgments of 

the Inter-American Court of Human Rights in El Salvador, Guatemala and Honduras,” that the 

Inter-American Court is holding with support from the Swiss Agency for Development and 

Cooperation (COSUDE) and the National Council of the Judiciary of El Salvador (CNJ). Instructors 

in the course were Dr. Juana María Ibáñez Rivas and Dr. Raquel Irigoyen Fajardo.  

 

 

*** 

 

This press release was produced by the Secretariat of the Inter-American Court of Human 

Rights, which is the only responsible for its content.  

 

 

Press Release 
Inter-American Court of Human Rights 

I/A Court H.R._PR-15/2021 English 

 

http://www.corteidh.or.cr/docs/comunicados/cp_15_2021_eng.pdf


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For the latest information please visit the website of the Inter-American Court, 

http://www.corteidh.or.cr/index-en.cfm, or send an email to Pablo Saavedra Alessandri, 

Secretary, at corteidh@corteidh.or.cr. For press inquiries please contact Matías Ponce at 

prensa@corteidh.or.cr. 

 

You can subscribe to the information services of the Court here. You can sign up for updates 

from the Court here or unsubscribe sending an email to comunicaciones@corteidh.or.cr. You 

can also follow the activities of the Court on Facebook, Twitter (@CorteIDH for the Spanish 

account and @IACourtHR for the English account), Instagram,  Flickr, Vimeo and Soundcloud. 
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